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The Board is happy to announce that, after a thorough evaluation of the Superintendent’s job 

performance over the past year, we are unanimous in our belief that the Superintendent 

exceeds the high expectations that we have set for her and she has set for herself.  As a whole, 

we rate her job performance as Exemplary. 

 

We are particularly pleased with the Strategic Leadership that the Superintendent has shown 

through the past year, with special emphasis on the outstanding Summit that we held in the 

spring and the roll-out of the Dreambus this summer. 

 

The Board is pleased with the collaboration and the cooperation between the Board and the 

Superintendent.  We feel that all members of the leadership team are on the same page, and 

we look forward to continuing to build on the progress we have made. 

 

We are confident that the Superintendent will continue to grow personally and professionally, 

and will continue support the District’s Six Big Dreams. 


